The IAYP Inaugural Orientation.

The International Award for Young People's inaugural orientation program in college was held on the
14" September 2015. The Orientation was addressed by the principal, who herself having been the
member of governing council of IAYP for a long time, introduced the Award officially in college.

Our College will act as a YES centre for the program by providing essential facilities such as
infrastructural provisions to facilitate the working of the program.



